From: Information Management Team
Sent: Monday, July 17,2023 3:26 PM
To:

Subject: OIA-13020 LGOIMA response

Kia ora Thomas

As you were advised on 10 July 2023, Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency has transferred your request for official information to Hutt City Council under
section 14 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, as it is more closely connected to the functions of local authorities. The

transferred parts of your request are as follows:
1e The total revenue accrued from fines for vehicle with current registration failing to display vehicle registration for each of the years 2021, 2022,

and 2023.
2¢ The total revenue accrued from fines failing to display vehicle registration for each of the years 2021, 2022, and 2023.

The information you requested is provided in the table below.

2021 2022 2023 (as at 17.07.23)
Registration and Licensing Total Total value Total Total value Total Total value
Code offence Number ($) Number ($) Number ($)
Operated an unregistered
P401 motor vehicle ($200) 9 $1,800.00 78 $15,600.00 315 $63,000.00
Operated an unlicensed motor
P402 vehicle ($200) 4820 $964,000.00 6337 $1,267,400.00 3093 $618,600.00
Total 4829 | $965,800.00| 6415 | $1,283,000.00| 3408 | $681,600.00

Please note that this response to your information request and your name may be published on Hutt City Council’s website, on the following link:

www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contact-us/make-an-official-information-act-request/proactive-releases

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.




Regards, Susan

Nga mihi

Susan Sales
Ringa Awhina Tahaha ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz






